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Wrongly Released Suspect Returned to Custody 
 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) – Sheriff McFadden is pleased to report that murder suspect Jaylan Davis, who was 

wrongly released on Thursday, April 13, 2023, due to an incorrect court order indicating that his charges 

had been dismissed, turned himself back in at Detention Center Central early Saturday morning. Davis is 

once again being held without bond and is scheduled to be back in court Monday, April 17, 2023.  

“I am grateful that it appears that no one was harmed as a result of this mishap, though I am sure it was 

an emotional rollercoaster for the families involved. Our criminal justice system will never be flawless, 

but we will learn from this experience and improve our processes accordingly,” said Sheriff McFadden. 
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